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Chips Notes:
Monday, April 25,2016		
		
	
Student Presentations:
From Rising Tide Charter 
School,  Seniors Jordan Paul 
and Nick Berzicki		
			 
			 
Guests:
Jordan Paul and her parents; Nick 
Berzicki, Rotarian Steve Minsky 
and guest speaker, Sheila Fey from 
Plymouth 400.				  
	

Announcements:
Weds, May 18 is the Tri-Club meeting 
for Plymouth Rotary Noontime, 
Plymouth Rotary Sunrise and the 
Plymouth Lions Club.  The meeting 
will be at the American Legion Hall 
on Federal Furnace Road; cocktails 
at 6:00 p.m., dinner at 6:30pm; Guest 
Speakers Vinny DeMacedo and Chief 
Michael Botteri.

Past Pres. Donna Ouellette announced 
that Relay for Life is holding a 
fundraiser at Savers.  Through April 
30, Savers will donate to Relay for 
Life 20 cents for every donation of 
clothes and 5 cents for any donation of 
electronics.

Induction:
Past Pres. Joe Balboni inducted 
returning member Jared Minsky into 
the club.  Jared is the son of Past 
Pres. and former noontime Rotary 
member Steve Minsky.  Jared is also 
a Financial Planner having an office 
in Hingham.  He and his new bride 
live in Marshfield where they are 
expecting their first child.

		
Sheila Fey, Project Coordinator, 
Plymouth 400 Inc. addresses
Rotarians	
			 
Happy Bucks:
Past Pres. Steve Triffletti was happy 
for the induction of Jared Minsky 
(Steve was his sponsor); Jared Minsky 
was happy to be back in the club and 
for his baby due in October; Past Pres. 
Brian Alosi was happy for his son’s 
new twins; Past Pres. Donna Ouellette 
was happy to have attended the recent 
District Conference; Past Pres. Steve 
Minsky was happy to see everyone; 
Marti Erbe was happy her daughters in 
Houston are safe given the recent spate 
of bad weather there; and John Bross 
gave a buck to remind everyone to be 
aware of the upcoming Lyme Disease 
season and the need to get checked 
out if you believe you may have 
contracted it.				  
	

Handshaker :
Ellen Remlinger was the handshaker 
and Pres. Elect Larry O’Connell was 
the free lunch recipient;

50/50 raffle:
There were 50 cards and $47 in the 
pot. Pres. Elect Larry had the winning 
ticket, but did not pick the winning 
King of Hearts.				  
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Guest Speaker:
Today’s guest speaker was 
Sheila Fey of Plymouth 400.  

She came to give us an 
update on the progress of the 
celebration.  

There were 400 people present 
at the recent meeting with State 
officials, including a delegation from 
Mayflower 400, the UK equivalent of 
Plimoth 400.  

Plymouth 400 is looking for 
fundraising partners as well as 
volunteers.  There is a meeting at the 
Plymouth Chamber of Commerce 
on May 11 to train volunteers (More 
details to follow in an email from 
President Darrin).  

Also, license plates to support the 
Plymouth 400 celebration are still 
available and there will be a special 
auction in the fall to auction off sought 
after number plates.

For more information about Plymouth 
400, Inc. or the upcoming celebrations 
and opportunities to participate, please 
visit, www.plymouth400inc.org or call 
Sheila at (508) 812-2020 extension 
118.



Members
* Paul Harris Fellow

Brian Alosi* 
243-4442 
President 1986-87

Joseph Balboni* 
781-834-1842/781-585-2522 
Homeowner’s Insurance 
President 2006-07

Katherine Banalewicz 
241-6867/508-224-6078 
Banking

Peter Beltran* 
747-1462/746-1263 
Estate Law 
President 2008-09

Keith Bossung 
781-582-1805/781-585-6511 
District Manager

John Bross* 
957-2196 
Retired Financial Advisor

Margie Burgess* 
728-0555 
Business Consulting

Dalia Cardoso
508-944-4782
Banking

Dennis Carman 
781-293-9245/747-6160 
CEO Nonprofit

Andrew Carter* 
774-454-7165/781-681-6748 
President 1999-2000

Jeff Cohen* 
888-9844/317-9844 
House Painter

Ed Conroy 
746-3966/747-9571 
Business Law

Heather Cozby 
930-2500/830-0007 
CPA

Patricia Daly 
781-585-5307/747-7575 
Executive Director

Joseph L. Davis* 
781-585-2906/746-2231 
Funeral Director

Bill Driscoll 
508-830-9974/830-9970 
Financial Planner

Pat Driscoll 
778-8647/781-585-1000 
Branch Manager

Roger L. Dunlap* 
746-3425/746-2627 
President 1975-76

Marti Erbe* 
728-7471/747-6425 
Health Services Manager

Darin E. Fabrizio* 
523-0926/888-5442 
Function Manager

Bryan Fecteau 
781-837-5161/746-2200 
Commercial Law

James E. Finucane* 
617-312-9963 
Mortgage Banker

Patrick Flaherty 
927-2754/927-1213 
Home Health Care

Kenneth E. Fosdick* 
746-7520/746-0123 
Honorary Member 
President 1995-96

Ann Fried* 
781-585-1277/746-7341 
Computer Manufacturing

Larry Gay* 
224-7422/781-785-3014 
Property Management 
President 2005-06

Sue Giovanetti 
747-0670/781-585-7511 
Advancement Director

Dr. Joseph J. Grant* 
746-5065/746-1990 
President 1996-97

Marshall Hayden 
272-3010/503-1310

Scott Hokanson, Sr. 
224-0093/617-733-6471 
Benefits Administration

Robert L. Hollis* 
224-2533/209-0400 
Insurance 
President 2011-12 
 
Jean Johnson* 
224-8017/397-2322 
Honorary Rotarian

Todd Johnston* 
888-1712/830-4778 
Financial Consultant

Robert Kluin 
254-8521/746-1622 
Director of Marketing & 
Communications

Alice Graham Lague* 
759-7154/746-8117 
Family Law

Mary LeSueur* 
746-4252 
Retired School Counselor

Leon Lopes* 
747-4322/345-8127 
Home Sales 
President 2007-08

Doug MacLeod* 
224-4638/746-8880 
President 1997-98

John Madden 
763-3006/781-585-2500 
Life Insurance

Dr. Gary Maestas* 
245-9906/830-4300 
Superintendent of Schools

Robert D. Meichsner* 
746-3660/746-1543

Jeffrey M. Metcalfe* 
747-3633/746-9244 
Architect 
President 2002-03

James Milch 
781-424-2018/781-834-0114 
Commercial Banking

Jarad Minsky
Financial Advisor
774-454-6613

Steven Murphy* 
747-4660/781-293-5500 
Insurance Agent

Allen Newell
508-322-0579

Robin Nutter
746-1620 
Development Director

Larry O”Connell 
224-4474 
Consultant

Leonard D. O’Hara* 
746-6422 
President 1981-82

Donna Ouellette* 
746-5349/746-7400 
Community Banking 
President 2012-13

Ellen Remlinger* 
224-8559 
Retired Tenant Management

Donna Rodriguez
508-830-6999
Community Television

Manuel Rosa* 
746-0490/746-8325 
Vending Machines 
President 1998-99

Verna Ross-Hoyt* 
224-9507/747-5944 
Personnel Agency 
President 2009-10

Terea Roth
781-801-6636
Spa Manager

Patti Ryan 
781-934-6962/830-2465 
Philanthropy Director

Edward W. Santos* 
746-3962 
President 1979-80

Albert E. Saunders* 
746-6495/746-3548 
Campgrounds

Richard Serkey* 
830-0423/746-1023 
President 1989-90

David Sherwood* 
Retired Physiologist 
209-0791/845-380-0431

Richard J. Silva* 
888-4808/830-4300 
Honorary Rotarian

Stephen C. Silverman* 
781-293-3329 
President 1993-94 
District Governor 2008-09

Tom Small* 
747-6224/746-2800 
Hotel Management 
President 2010-11

James Sweeney
508-830-0900
Energy Management

Richmond S. Talbot* 
746-2183/746-0300 
President 1987-88

F. Steven Triffletti* 
774-273-1128/746-1464 
President 1990-91

Dr. Brian Whitfield* 
746-5289/747-2722 
Chiropractor

Barrie Young 
747-6160/746-6263 
Nonprofit Executive

Other Members
Walter Mattson* 
Framingham Rotary

Paul Harris Fellows
Helen Barufaldi 
Jean Blessington 
Marie Blessington 
Mary Bross 
Shirley Carter 
Pam Chute 
Alice Davis 
Marie Dunlap 
Mary Phyllis Fry 
Carol Gay 
Lyman Goding 
Lisa Grant 
Allen Hoyt 
Maria Husted 
Douglas Gray 
Judy Fosdick 
Kevin Leary 
Lucille Leary 
Chris Lopes 
Kathy McMinn 
Harriette Minsky 
Hazel Minsky 
Jack Minsky 
Therese Murray 
Robert O’Day 
Margaret O’Hara 
Gary Ouellette 
Jonathan Ouellette Memorial 
Shanta Patel 
Dan Rodriguez 
Dr. Raymond Russo 
Laura Sampson 
Barbara Santos 
Linda Saunders 
Christian Schembri 
Judith Sgarzi 
Amy Silverman 
Joyce Stewart 
Jane Stiles 
Annette Talbot 
Sarah Vannozzi

Rotary Neighbors
Plymouth Sunrise—Hilton
Garden Inn, Thursday at 7 am
Tri-Town—Golden Crown
in Hanover, Monday at 6:15 pm
Duxbury – Duxbury Senior
Center, Tuesday at 7 am
Middleboro – Flat Iron Cafe,
Wednesday at 6:15 pm
Braintree—Emerald Hall,
Thursday at 12:15 pm

Rotary Club
of Plymouth
Chartered 1940
Mondays at 12:15 p.m.
John Carver Inn

OFFICERS
President
Darin Fabrizio

President-Elect
Larry O’Connell

Vice President
Dennis Carmen

Secretary
Patrick Flaherty

Asst. Secretary
Ellen Remlinger

Treasurer
Patrick Driscoll

Asst. Treasurer
Joseph Balboni

Sergeant-At-Arms
Patricia Ryan

Assistant Sgt.-At-Arms
Steve Murphy

DIRECTORS
Club Service
Andrew S. Carter

Community Service
Sue Giovanetti

International Service
Margie Burgess

Vocational Service
Peter Beltran

Past President
Jim Finucane

District 7950 of  
Rotary International

District Governor
Valerie Perry

Assistant Governor
Lisa Braun

Area code for phone
numbers is 508 unless
otherwise noted

Of the things we think, say or do…
THE FOUR WAY TEST

1. Is it the Truth? 2. Is it Fair to all 
concerned?

3. Will it build 
Goodwill & Better 

Friendships? 

4. Will it be  
Beneficial to all  

concerned?


